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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Year 1 and 2 trip to Cotswold Farm Park – Thursday 10th July 2025 
 
We are very excited to be able to take the children to Cotswold Farm Park in Term 6 as part of our topic. We will 
get to explore the park, feed the animlas and take part in a workshop lead by the team at the park. 

 
Visit date: Thursday 10th July 2025 

Children must be in school by: 8:30am. We will be back by 3:30pm. 

Children will need to wear: School uniform and trainers 

Cost of trip: £14.40 

Deadline for payment on Parent Pay: 30th May 2025 

Deadline to book lunch: 2nd July 2025 

 
Your child will need to bring a named packed lunch for the trip, as well as a water bottle or you can book a 
school-made packed lunch on ParentPay. If you book a school hot lunch in error it will automatically be 
cancelled by the school and you will need to provide a packed lunch for your child) Your child will also need a 
small named backpack that they will carry with them so please be mindful of size. Lunch could go inside a 
disposable carrier bag if your child’s lunchbox is too large for the backpack.  

 
If your child suffers from travel sickness, please supply them with the appropriate medication (including some for 
the return journey and give this in a named envelope to your child’s Class Teacher). 
 
We are giving as much notice as possible for this exciting trip so that you can pay when you can. 
 
Please do not hesitate to ask if you have any questions. 
 
Kind regards 
Year 1 and 2 team 
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